
SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 
County of Sacramento 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

In accordance with the Presiding Judge’s Order 
(https://www.saccourt.ca.gov/general/docs/april-16-2020-order-closure-extension-and-added-
emergency-relief.pdf), the Sacramento Court’s Small Claims Division remains closed 

due to the Covid-19 Epidemic.  

 No enforcement of civil judgments will be taken until Court Services are fully restored.

 For general information, please email the Small Claims Division at

scefile@saccourt.ca.gov.

 For legal assistance, please email the Advisory Clinic at SCUDAdvisors@saccourt.ca.gov.
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